
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Oil Mill Road Variation) Order 2019 
 
The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
A problem is being caused by parked vehicles too close to the entrance of Neptune 
Energy Park meaning large delivery vehicles are having difficulties manoeuvring 
safely in and out of the Park. 
 
It is therefore proposed to introduce double yellow lines on Oil Mill Road to improve 
access for large delivery vehicles to the Neptune Energy Park. 
 
 
 


